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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Liverpool West Public School upgrade

Early planning is underway to upgrade Liverpool 
West public school. The project proposes to deliver 
new flexible learning spaces as well as upgrades to 
core facilities. 

New primary school for Liverpool

Early planning is underway on a new primary school 
for Liverpool. This school is proposed to be located 
on the grounds of the existing Liverpool Boys and 
Girls High Schools. The project proposes to deliver 
new flexible learning spaces, core facilities and open 
spaces. 

Keeping you updated

We invite you to join us at drop in information 
sessions where you can speak to the team about the 
projects and ask any questions. 

Date: 	 Monday 18 November 2019 – new primary 
school for Liverpool 

Time: 	 4:00pm – 7:00pm

Venue: 	Liverpool Girls High School, Forbes Street, 
Liverpool

Date: 	 Thursday 21 November 2019 - Liverpool West 
Public School

Time: 	 2:30pm – 3:30pm or 4:30pm – 7:00pm

Venue: 	Liverpool West Public School, 79-81 Hoxton 
Park Road, Liverpool
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� An example of an innovative learning space we are building for students across NSW 

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au


